8/16/2016 City of Portland Mail - Re: Admin Authorization for 50-52 Wilmot Street

Portlan

fes, Google's good here Barbara Barhydt <bab@portlandmaine.gov>
Maine

Re: Admin Authorization for 50-52 Wilmot Street

1 message

Crandall Toothaker <crandalltoothaker@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 15, 2016 at 11:00 PM
To: Barbara Barhydt <bab@portlandmaine.gov>

Barbara,

In reference to 50-52 Wilmot Street, we will be removing most of the pavement in the driveway, only leaving enough for
one off street parking space at the entrance. The remainder of the space between the buildings will be planted with
trees, shrubs, grass and perennials around the walkways. In the center of the garden we will be installing a fountain.

If you need additional information, please let me know.

Crandall Toothaker

On Aug 12, 2016 3:07 PM, "Barbara Barhydt" <bab@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Hi Crandall:

Thank you for clarifying the project for me. As we discussed, please send me your description of the site
improvements for this project.

Thank you.

Barbara

Barbara Barhydt

Development Review Services Manager
Planning Division

389 Congress Street 4th Floor
Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8699

Fax: (207) 756-8256
bab@portlandmaine.gov

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about

government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

https://mail.google.com/mail/ca/?ui=2&ik=2a6ddd2eba&view=pt&search=inbox&th=156914b51ba430aa&sim|=156914b51ba430aa
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